Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 7:.08 PM
To: Mike Fitzgerald

Subject: RE: Sunshine Act Request

Hi Mike- See below for responses.
Regards,

Shirley Rukcic

Chief of Staff & Counsel
133 S. 11 St., Ste. 530
St. Louis, MO 63102
314.366.3080

Transparency | Integrity | Service

From: Mike Fitzgerald <msfitzgerald2006@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 1:17 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>

Subject: re: Sunshine Act Request

Dear Ms. Rukcic,

This is a request pursuant to the Missouri Sunshine Act.

i am requesting the following documents:

1) All written communications between Treasurer Adam Layne and any and all members

of the St. Louis Public Schools Board of Education between the period Oct. 10, 2023 and

Dec. 4, 2023. See item 2 response.

2) All written communications between Treasurer Adam Layne and Dr. Keisha Scarlett,
superintendent of the St. Louis Public Schools, between the period Oct. 10, 2023 and

Dec. 4, 2023. The cost estimate for IT to search for emails is $150.

3) All contracts between the St. Louis Office of Treasurer and the following: advertising agencies;
broadcasters; and digital content providers regarding the College Kids Savings Account program, signed
in the 2023 calendar year. We are not in possession of responsive documents.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Yours most sincerely,



Mike Fitzgerald
Writer
The Riverfront Times

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT at helpdesk@stltreasurer.org if you believe this email

is suspicious.




